
National, ,. 
. Archives at College Park 

8601 Adelphi Road College Park, Maryland 20740-6001 

February 22, 1999 

Jerry McKnight 

5439 Shookstown Road 

Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. McKnight: 

This is in response to your telephone request in February 1999 for copies from the John F. 

Kennedy Assassination Records Collection. I am enclosing the requested copies of the ARRB 
finding aides. 

Please contact us if we may be of further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

te L fot— 
Steven L. Hamilton 

Archives Specialist 

Special Access/FOIA Staff 

Enclosures 

National Archives and Records Administration


